
REGISTRATION DAYS 
There has been a slight change of registration dates since the last newsletter.  The first regis-

tration day will be held on our Club Open Day on Sunday 26th August in the hall.  The follow-

ing two registration days will also be from 10am—2pm in the hall.  Sunday 7th October (**) 

is the first day of Nippers for the season and registrations will be taken from 7am—11am in 

the hall.  Individual registrations can be completed online at www.lifesavingonline.com.au 

but unfortunately “Family” registrations cannot be completed via this facility.  Fee structure 

is available to view at www.tbslsc.com.au in the “Members Information” section. 

The registration team needs any help you can give.  If you can spare a couple of hours on 

any of these days, please contact Jacqui on the email above. 

 

OPEN DAY 
The purpose of the Open Day is to give Clubs the opportunity to open their doors to the 

public and promote Surf Life Saving within their community.  As well as the activities listed 

below, Toowoon Bay SLSC will also advertise this day as a Registration Day for the coming 

season. 

Mick Cook is in charge of the day’s activities.  Mick has offers from Club members to help on 

the Open Day but he still needs more help.   

Activities on the day will include mock rescues, clubhouse tours, BBQ and fundraising.  Con-

tact Mick Cook on 0418 264 284  

 

LEASE NEGOTIATIONS 

Updating lease negotiations—TBSLSC is still not happy with certain conditions of the lease 

with WSC and will not sign the lease until these conditions have been rectified.  At the mo-

ment we are seeking an independent full building inspection. 

 

MASTERS MEETING 

Toowoon Bay Masters have scheduled a meeting for Saturday 18th August 2012, at 10.30am 

at Toowoon Bay SLSC Café.  Come and join the meeting while enjoying fantastic coffee, 

cakes and sunshine.  Your input is very important to us and we will be discussing holding a 

Beach Day and fundraising.   

Please contact Kay Wall by email—kaylouwall@yahoo.com.au or phone 0421103795 for any 

matters you would like discussed. 
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Contact Us At:  admin@tbslsc.com.au or 02 43322411  

 

The next scheduled Gen-

eral Meeting is Sunday 

25th August commencing 

at 3pm.   

 

Fees are now due and pay-

able.   

 

Registration days: 

Sunday 8/9 9am—1pm 

Sunday 15—9am—1pm 

Sunday 29/9—9am—1pm 

Sunday 13/10—8am—

12pm 

 

 

First Day of Patrol:   

Saturday 21 September 

2013—9am—5pm. 

 

 

Toowoon Bay SLSC cele-

brates 60 years in October 

2014.   

 

 

 

Rescue of the Month 
On Monday 24 June 2013, responding to a call out from Surf Central Coast Duty Officer Brett 
Beswick, Mick Cook and Graham Eager (Wombat) arrived at Toowoon Bay at approximately 
9.30am where they were informed that there were three people in the water and a jet ski in 
serious trouble off Crackneck point, approximately 5km from Toowoon Bay.  Mick and Gra-
ham immediately assembled the IRB and set off to rescue.  They secured the half submerged 
jet ski to the rear of the Toowoon IRB and because there were three people in the water and 
two of them in the duck, they were in a spot of bother fitting everyone in.  Shelly Beach IRB 
arrived and took two swimmers in their duck, and a short time later, a SLSCC jet ski arrived 
to give assistance.  The third person was transferred to the jet ski.  Everyone arrived back at 
Toowoon Bay safely and Mick and Graham towed the half submerged jet ski back to Too-
woon.  The swell that day was 6-7ft and it took well over an hour to get back to Toowoon.  
All parties and equipment arrived back safely.   
 
Mick, Graham and the other rescuers were awarded Surf Life Saving NSW Rescue of the 
Month.  The above was reported in both the Daily Telegraph and The Express Advocate and 
also on NBN News.   
 
Well done Mick and Graham, Matt Neale (Soldiers Beach) and Tom Simpson (Shelly Beach).  
They risked their lives, the outcome was good, but this is what we train for! 
 
Vale John Murphy 
It is with great sadness that Toowoon Bay SLSC acknowledges the passing of John Murphy. 
John was instrumental in the formation of Toowoon Bay SLSC and through his combined 
efforts with his late wife Norma, raised funds and the profile of Toowoon Bay SLSC for many 
years and was held with the greatest admiration and respect by the Club. 
John and Norma Murphy were Life Members of Toowoon Bay SLSC. 
John passed on Monday 12th August 2014 and was 84 years old. 
Our condolences to the Murphy family. 
 
New Executive and Managers for 2013/2014 
Welcome to our newly appointed executive and managers for the coming season: 

* President:    Graham Eager president@tbslsc.com.au 

* VP Youth Services:   Doug Millard  nippers@tbslsc.com.au 

* VP Rescue Services/Club Captain Mick O’Keeffe  clubcaptain@tbslsc.com.au 

* Manager—General Admin  Greg McMahon admin@tbslsc.com.au  

* Financial Controller   Kelly Martin  finance@tbslsc.com.au 
 
Assistant Financial Controller—Leica Watson Paid Administration—Jacqui Donadel 
Bar Manager—Di Watt    Board Captain—Jacob Porter 
Chief Assessor—Bil Kensey    Chief Instructor—John Vergara 
Child Protection Officer—Natasha Millard  Comp Manager—Juniors—Aaron Suprain 
Comp Manager—Masters—Graham Jackson Fundraising Manager—Peter Mak 
Hall Hire Manager—Vicki Mak   Hall Hire Co Manager—Margaret Manning 
Hall Hire Co Manager—Wendy McNamara Admin/Youth VP Admin—Bec McMahon 
Manager Communications—Riley O’Keeffe Manager Cultural Services—Lyn Waters 
Manager First Aid—Irene Freeman   Manager Gear and Equip—Chris Fillingham 
Manager Youth Dev.—Emily-Kate Watts  IRB Co-Captains—Darryl Lennox and  
Surfguard Co-Ordinator—Jacqui Donadel     Graham Sherer 



Executive and Managers cont. 

Rookie Co-ordinator—Chris Owen   Ski Captain—Chris Fillingham 
Surf Coach—Juniors—Julie Anne Fillingham Surf Coach—Opens—Jacob Porter 
Uniform Officer—Jodie-Anne Watts  Assist. Club Captain—Suz Gerrish 
 

Membership Renewals 
Toowoon Bay SLSC membership fees for 2013/2014 have been set (see attached) and all 
memberships were due for renewal from 1 May.  ALL MEMBERS MUST BE FINANCIAL IN 
ORDER TO PATROL, TRAIN, USE CLUB EQUIPMENT AND COMPETE.  
 
Membership renewals can be completed using the following methods: 
 

¶ Registration Days:  Our scheduled registration days are— 

Ý Sunday 8th September 9am—1pm 

Ý Sunday 15th September 9am—1pm  

Ý Sunday 29th September from 9am—1pm (Surf Club Open Day)  

Ýand Sunday 13 October 8am—12pm (this is the first day of Nippers).   
  

¶ Proof of age/birth certificate must be shown for all new children joining the Club. 

¶  Visit the office at the Club in office hours—Tuesday—Thursday 11am—3pm and 
Jacqui can print and assemble the required paperwork and take your payment.  New 
members please don’t forget to bring a copy of your child’s/children’s birth certifi-
cate. 

¶ Lifesaving Online—www.lifesavingonline.com.au 
 If you have not used this facility previously, you will need to create a new account  
 and you will need to create an account for each membership.  You can still pay for a
 family in one go ($230.00  - two adults and up to three children, and $40.00 each for
  each additional family member), but because we patrol, earn awards and all 
 have individual details, everyone needs their own lifesaving online account, but 
 please use the same mobile phone number and email address for each account.   
 If you are renewing, just click renew membership, review and change any contact or
 other details, click submit and you’re done.   
 Additional paperwork is required for initial memberships including media con
 sent forms, parent helper forms and Working With Children Form.  These can be 
 obtained from the office. 
 

Please don’t forget to continue onto the “Payment Gateway” page. 
 
 
Memberships are considered not renewed until fees are paid and all required paperwork is 
in hand.   

 
We will need help on the registration days, so be ready to volunteer! 
 

 

60th Anniversary Celebrations update 
The “Famous Five” (Claire Ellis, Lyn Waters, Mick Cook, Warren Beazley and David Roberts) 
are working tirelessly on the history of the Club for our 60th anniversary celebrations, 
which will start in January 2014.  The first function will be a Life Members Dinner on Aus-
tralia Day 2014 (26/1/2014).  There is a mountain of memorabilia they are sorting through 
which will culminate in a book, presentation and celebration later in 2014.  Have you seen 
the anniversary polo shirt, jacket and pen?  More stock will be arriving soon and a brochure 
is attached.  Orders can be taken by phoning the office (payments can be taken over the 
phone 02 4322411) or by visiting the Café. 
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Kay Wall is the Manag-

er of Competition Ser-

vices for Masters Divi-

sion 

(0421103795). 

 

Greg McMahon is the 

Manager of Competi-

tion Services for Sen-

iors. 

 

Mezzanine floor to be 

installed in the equip-

ment area.  Peter Wall 

is in charge. 

 

Quote to be arranged 

for the painting of the 

Function Centre. 

 

Fathers Day at Toowoon 

Bay Café—Sunday 2 Sep-

tember  

 

RAISING OF THE FLAGS: 

Raising of the Flags/Rookie 

launch/start of patrol sea-

son is 22 September 2012.  

Raising of the flags ceremo-

ny will be held at McMasters 

Beach SLSC.  All current 

rookies are required to 

attend.   

Rookie Co-ordinators:  Paul 

Egger and Chris Owen.  Paul 

Egger—0448432708 

 

Patrols start at 9am on Sat-

urday 22/9.  Rosters will be 

available shortly 

 

GET WELL JOHN! 

 

 

Office hours: 

Tuesday 11am—3pm 

Wednesday 11am—3pm 

Thursday 11am—3pm 

 

02 43322411 

admin@tbslsc.com.au 

jdstaff@tbslsc.com.au 

 



Patrols and Memberships 

The patrol season starts on Saturday 21 September with Patrol 1 and Sunday 22 September 

with Patrol 2.  Patrol rosters will be emailed to all patrolling members when they have been 

finalised.   ALL MEMBERS MUST BE FINANCIAL IN ORDER TO PATROL, TRAIN, 

USE CLUB EQUIPMENT AND COMPETE. 

 

First Aid Room Renovations 

Warren Beazley and Sid Tonkin have done a fantastic job cleaning and renovating the first 

aid room in readiness for the coming 

season.  It’s been scrubbed, painted, 

redecorated, restacked and renewed.  

Warren and Sid have sourced dona-

tions of bum bags and other equip-

ment using their connections with AFL.   

 

 

Café News 

The café has moved upstairs for a month in anticipation of scheduled Council building 
maintenance.  Brett and the café team change the specials regularly and last weeks beef 

and ale pie was a real hit.  Café is 
open seven days, 7am—3pm rain, 
wind or shine.  Come down and 
check out the fantastic food on 
offer.  Remember that the Café is a 
Club undertaking and we should all 
join in and support it.  The Café 
team is doing an extraordinary job 
under difficult circumstances.  
Thanks also to the volunteers who 
continue to help out. 
 
 
 

Pool Challenge 

SLSCC has announced that the annual Mingara Pool Challenge will be held on Friday 20th 

September at Mingara One Aquatic Centre commencing at 6pm and concluding at approxi-

mately 9pm.  This is a fun way to begin the new season and provides our members with an 

opportunity to participate in pool rescue events in an encouraging and fun spirited environ-

ment.  We need to get a team together for this fun event and we need too have our entry in 

no later than Wednesday 18th September.  If you are interested (and don’t forget you need 

to be a current financial member to enter) or would like more information, email Jacqui at 

the Club jdstaff@tbslsc.com.au.   

 

Club Key Audit 

The Club Administration is conducting an audit of all club keys issued to members.  If you 

are currently holding keys to any doors or locks to any rooms or equipment cages please 

contact Jacqui in the office on 02 43322411 or admin@tbslsc.com.au or 

jdstaff@tbslsc.com.au with details as soon as possible. 
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Office hours: 

Tuesday 11am—3pm 

Wednesday 11am—3pm 

Thursday 11am—3pm 

 

02 43322411 

admin@tbslsc.com.au 

jdstaff@tbslsc.com.au 

 

 

 

Hall Hire/functions: 

Primary contact: 

Vicki Mak 0427969029 

function@tbslsc.com.au 

Or: 

Wendy McNamara 

0422420225 

Margaret Manning 

0417284790 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Upcoming Events: 

Sunday 25th August 3pm   General Meeting 

Sunday 1 September    Fathers Day 

Sunday 8th September 9am– 1pm  Registration Day 

Saturday 14th September 9am  Patrol Captains Conference (Location TBA) 

Sunday 15th September 9am—1pm Registration Day 

Friday 20th September 6pm—9pm  Mingara Pool Challenge 

Sunday 21 September 9am—5pm  Raising of the Flags at Terrigal and first day of  

      patrols 

Sunday 29 September 9am—1pm  Registration Day and Club Open Day 

Monday 7 October     Queens Birthday Long Weekend 

Saturday 12 October  10am—3pm  Club training day   

Sunday 13 October  9am   First day of Nippers 

Sunday 20 October 11am—3pm  Club requal day 

Saturday 26 October    U12—Masters Beach only carnival at Toowoon 

Saturday 26 October    Masters Carnival at Toowoon Bay 

Sunday 27 October 11am—3pm  Club requal day 

Sunday 3 November 11am—3pm  Final club requal day 

Saturday 23 November   Toowoon Bay Ocean Swim 

 

Upcoming Courses: 

Saturday 24 August 2013 9am  Silver Medallion Basic Beach Management 

30 & 31 August 2013    Education Field Day 

30 and 31 August 2013   Level 1 Coaching Course 

Sunday 8 September 2013 9am  Surfguard Training Course SLSCC HQ 

Wednesday 11 September 2013 6pm Surfcom Training Avoca 

14 and 15 September 2013  9am   Assessors Course 9am SLSCC HQ 

Saturday 14 September 2013 9am  Spinal Management (location TBA) 

Friday 20 September 2013 9am  Apply First Aid SLSCC HQ 

21 and 22 September 2013    Silver Medallion Aquatic Rescue (location TBC) 

23 and 24 September 2013 6.15pm Level 1 Officials Course SLSCC HQ 

Saturday 5 November 2013 8.30am Training Officers Course SLSCC HQ 

21 and 22 November 2013 6.15pm  Level 1 Officials Course SLSCC HQ 

 

If you would like to book into any of these courses, please contact Jacqui in the office 02 

43322411 or email jdstaff@tbslsc.com.au. 

 

Visit us on Facebook for the latest news, pictures and information 

https://www.facebook.com/toowoonbayslsc 
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Office hours: 

Tuesday 11am—3pm 

Wednesday 11am—3pm 

Thursday 11am—3pm 

 

02 43322411 

admin@tbslsc.com.au 

jdstaff@tbslsc.com.au 
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